[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon,

Due to several overlapping meetings in our cluster, I am canceling the JPMS parent meeting that was scheduled for tonight.  If you have any specific questions regarding your student(s), I will be available via email or by phone.

I will begin my weekly Sunday messages on August 30, 2020.  I know there are several parents who have not been receiving my community emails, so I have linked my previous community emails under the Principal's corner link on our school website.  With our new system, we are trying our best to make sure you have all of the information you need.

I will share a detailed schedule for the first two weeks of school in my Sunday message.  As a reminder, Friday, September 4, 2020, is a half-day of school and there is no school on Monday, September 7, 2020.

Student schedules are now available in ParentVUE and StudentVUE.  All students can log in to their Google accounts by using their mcpsmd.net to access their schedules under the MCPS Resources.  They can also find their schedules using this link: https://studentschedule.mcpsmd.org.  Student schedules were also mailed home on August 26, 2020.  

The myMCPS Classrooms pages will be updated and published by the teachers over the next few days.  

By now, parents should have received their Synergy/ParentVUE login information.  If you have not received the email, please check your spam/junk folder first.  If you still have not received your login information, you can email me or contact MCPS technology support.

ParentVUE Support for Parents
•  If families did not receive an email with ParentVUE activation information, they can call 240-740-7020 or email communitytechsupport@mcpsmd.org
•  If parents can only see some children but not all, please complete this form and we will merge accounts: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3RJam5Fl3jdbhxmSttrSLB-ybJ3Gwp4sB8dPAwqj1VjmzNg/viewform

I truly appreciate your patience, flexibility, and understanding as we enter this new stage of education and instruction.  It is by far a mighty task, but I know we will get through this together.  Our teachers are prepared to provide your children with the best education they can deliver on a daily basis.  We may experience some technical glitches and challenges along the way but the staff at JPMS are here to provide you and your child with the support you need to have a positive and successful school year.

We are here for you!

Jon Green
Principal
John Poole Middle School
(240) 740 - 4220
Twitter: @JonGreen_JPMS

